
HAPEVILLE        
CHARTER   
MIDDLE SCHOOL  
 

6TH GRADE 
PARENT NIGHT 

WHEN 

Tuesday, May 14, 2019 
6:00pm 
 

Where 
Main Campus 
3535 S. Fulton Avenue 
 Hapeville, Georgia 30354 

 

Visit us on the web 
 Https://www.hapevillems.org 

DO YOU HAVE AN 
UPCOMING SIXTH 
GRADER ENROLLED 
FOR THE 2019-2020 
SCHOOL YEAR? 
 

IF SO,  

DR. AUDREY GREER, 

STAFF, AND 

STUDENTS 

CORDIALLY INVITE 

YOU TO JOIN US FOR 

AN INFORMATIONAL 

SESSION. 
 
• Tour the campus 

• Meet Principal 

• Visit select staff 

• Question and answer 

session 

• Receive Letters for 

record transfers from 

students’ elementary 

schools 

 

Congratulations! 

We are excited for you to 

join our Hornet family. 

 


